
 

WOLFGANG KEITH BACOLOD SEVILLE 

0928 Bulacao, Cebu City 6000 

wolfgangkeithseville@gmail.com 

 

JANUARY 30, 2023 

 

IPLOY, OPC 

9th fl., ACCT CBP, Cebu City 

 

To whom it may concern; 

 

I’m writing to give my formal notice that I’ll be leaving my role as Authorization Specialist for 

Aerocare, OPC today on January 30. 

 

I’ve recently received a better offer to serve at another company, and after careful consideration 

I’m excited to explore this new path in my career journey. I do apologize for the short notice. I 

did not expect my start of employment would push through an earlier date. 

 

Thank you for all your guidance. I wish you all the best, and look forward to keeping in touch. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Wolfgang Keith Seville 01/30/2023 


